
338 West 89th Street 
New York 24, N.Y. 
May 1, 1958 

Professor José Perrater Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr University 
Bryn Mawr, Pa. 

Dear Professor Perrater Mora: 

Professor Joñas informed me today that it is 
possxble for us to meet on Tuesday, May 6, at 
Princeton University. I am very much looking 
forward to meeting you on next Tuesday, and I 
am writing this note to confirm the time and 
the place. Professor Joñas told me that we are 
to meet in your office (H-6) on the third flbor 
of the library at Princeton at 5:00 P.M. 

I wish to thank you for your interest in my 
of Unamuno, which I appreciate very much. 

study 

Sincerely yours, 

Fred Kersten 
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